Dear Parent or Guardian:

The next unit we will be studying in Living Environment is The Human Body.  We will be learning the function of the organ systems as well as how they interact with each other to sustain life.  Additionally, students will complete a dissection of an animal species (bullfrog) to expose and examine internal structures.

Generally, dissections are not completed in middle school science classes.  However, the students are taking a high school class which requires the completion of a dissection as part of the laboratory curriculum for Living Environment. 

We will complete the dissection of a bullfrog at the end of the unit, sometime in the beginning of May.  Students will use dissection kits, which includes a scalpel, latex rubber gloves (non-latex gloves will be provided for any student who is allergic to latex), dissection pins and dissecting pans.  Students will prepare for the dissection by studying the anatomy of animals as well as completing a virtual dissection of a frog on the internet.  

Students may be exempt from the dissection at the discretion of the parents/guardians.  However, I encourage all students to take part in this laboratory exercise as it is a part of the Living Environment curriculum. 

Please sign and return the permission slip below to allow your child to participate in this laboratory.  As always, feel free to email me at <your email> or call me at school <school phone number> with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely,

<Your Name>
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Student: _________________________________________ Class: ________________________

_______ I will allow my child to participate in the dissection of a bullfrog.

_______ I will NOT allow my child to participate in the dissection of a bullfrog.

Parent Signature: _______________________________________ Date: ___________________

